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SECOND DOSE COVID-19 VACCINATION AMONG DEPED PERSONNEL

To: OIC, Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
District Nurses
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to the COVID-19 vaccination among DepEd personnel conducted
by the Provincial Health Office of Occidental Mindoro on November 18, 2021
at Pag-asa Central School, San Jose, Occidental Mindoro, this Office
announces that the schedule of their second dose will be on January 11, 2022
at Magbay PGO Sub-Office, San Jose, Occidental Mindoro.

2. All DepEd personnel vaccinated last November 18, 2021 are requested to
bring their vaccination card, valid ID, ballpen, face mask and faceshield.

3. The following School Health Section personnel are requested to assist
during the conduct of the abovementioned activity:

Wyn Wright E. Esperanza, MD- Medical Officer III
Ma. Lorena M. Rendon - Dentist II
Portia L. Eslava - Nurse II
Leilani J. Arellano - Nurse I1
Rhodora M. Panahon - Nurse 11
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4.  For inquiries and concerns, you may contact Rhodora M. Panahon
and Leilani J. Arellano, District Nurses of San Jose at 0999904836 and
09096508701.

5. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

LYNN G. MENDOZA

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-in-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintender%"
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